
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Iyla for great work on patterns. Bethany for fantastic 

sentences. 

P3/4- Joseph for super artwork in the style of Van Gogh. Elsie for 

super number work. 

P5- James for excellent progress in reading. Frances for excellent 

listening skills. Arthur for super reading. 

P6/7- Naomi for always listening and being ready to learn. 

James R for fantastic effort with his homework.  
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Next week Dinner 

Menu – Week 4 

New Menu 

 

Gorran Get Together  
It was so wonderful to see so many families 
at our event on Friday! Huge thank you to 

the PTA for all their hard work in 
organizing. The generous donations raised 

£550 for our PTA funds. Keep an eye out for 
the date of our upcoming AGM - we'd love 

to have some new faces join us! 

National Coding Week  

Coding is a valuable skill that fosters creativity, logical thinking, 
and problem-solving abilities. It instils patience and attention to 

detail in individuals. Encouraging children to engage in screen 
time coding can provide numerous benefits compared to 

excessive gaming or TV watching. There are lots of great free 
coding apps, here are a few to get you started -  

• Scratch and Scratch Junior 

• J2easy – J2code – Accessed using My School Login 

• Kodable 

• Tynker 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 22nd Sept 
Piano 
Computer Club P4-5 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 23rd Sept–  
Swimming P5/6 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 24th Sept –  
Hockey P6-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 25th Sept–  
Flute 
Football Club P5-7 
Drama Club P4/5 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Friday 26th Sept –  
Assembly  
Violin 

Assemblies at Gorran  
We value the assemblies on Fridays where we 

come together as a school community to listen to 
Bible stories and lessons. If you prefer your child 

not to participate, please contact us at 
gorranps@gmail.com without the need for 

explanation. We are happy to make alternative 
arrangements to accommodate your preferences. 

Thank you. 

Value 1 – RESPECT 
“At Gorran we show 

RESPECT. We understand 
everyone is unique and 

special and we respect our 
difference. At Gorran we 

also respect and look after 
nature and our local 

environment.” 
 

Last week Mrs Murphy took 
an assembly on RESPECT, 
our first core value. We 

know that if everyone in our 
school family can show 

respect, Gorran will be a 
great place to learn and 

grow!   

 


